

ARE TO DREAM & ACT TO ACHIEV
159 YEARS OF EDUCATION
1857 TO 2016

Responsibility
Resilience



NEWSLETTER-Term 4, Week 7 Tuesday, 22nd November 2016

Diary Dates

NOVEMBER

Mon 28th Intensive swimming scheme starts.

DECEMBER

Thurs 1st Circus Rodeo performance.

Fri 9th Whole school assembly

Tues 13th Infants Concert

Wed 14th School Presentation at high school, Years 5&6 disco

Thurs 15th Year 6 Luncheon

Fri 16th Last day of term

Principal Report

Today I felt honoured and proud when attending the Leader speeches for 2017. A very courageous group of fine Stage 3 students presented their speeches for the leadership positions at Eden Public School in 2017. Congratulations to every single one of those students, you represented your school with dignity.

Bus Travel

The school is working very hard to support positive behaviour on the school buses to and from school. It is really important that students are responsible and respectful at all times on the school bus, as it is the driver's job to transport children safely. The driver should not be distracted by students doing the wrong thing. It would be very helpful if all parents could please talk to their children about the importance of safe and appropriate behaviour on the bus. Students whose behaviour does not meet the expectations will be suspended from catching the bus by the bus company. Please be aware that if you have any concerns about the buses to or from school, you should talk to the bus company.

🛜 02 6495 6452 🤷 info@scbuslines.com.au 🎟 www.scbuslines.com.au 🥞 39 Redfern Close South Pambula



All teachers are very proud of the children who use the Eden Public School values of

RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY AND RESILIENCE.

At this time of the school year, things can become somewhat hectic with a range of different activities on the school calendar. This is a timely reminder for all our students to remember their values and continue to strive to be the best possible member of our

school community.

Joke Corner

Q: Why did the picture go to jail?





A: Because it was framed!



Have a wonderful week Tanja Vogt Principal









Mathletics Update Week 7

Congratulations to all our students who received their GOLD and Silver Mathletics Certificates at last week's assembly. Remember, all students can earn a Silver Certificate by getting five Bronze Certificates. Gold Certificates are achieved once a student has earned four Silver Certificates.

Congratulations also goes to 5/6H, who were last week's leading class with 7 certificates. Second place goes to 3/4A (6) with third to 3/4K (3). Just remember students have full 24hr access to Mathletics on the Internet.

Gold Certificate Awardees (Assembly Week 6 Term 4)

Shannon Strickland and Jakson Darmanin.



Silver Certificate Awardees

Brendan Wilson, Codi Lackey, Duncan Clark, Boady Dunne, Brooke Chester, Brayden Byrne, Jackson Seach, Jack Pollock, James Bell, Rylan Conomy, Kelela Weber, Markus Pendlebury, Eva Pendlebury, Caine Brown and Charlie Hughes.

Simon Taylor

Thursday Raffle Roster

Thursday Raffle Week 7

KC Summer Michelin

KP Amy Clark

1/2B Cyndi Richardson

1/2D Kerrie Chester

1/2K Sara Marrapodi

3/4A Jess Munday

3/4K Kylie Cunning

3/4E Nicole Brown

5/6H Tanya Knowles

5/6L Renee Dunne

5/6E Liz Priestly

Thursday Raffle Week 8

KC Katrina Lackey

KP Emma Bolton

1/2B Renee Dunne

1/2D Elissa McCabe

1/2K Kirsty Rootsey

3/4A Narissa Dunne 3/4K Regina Swane

3/4E Tasha Best

5/6H Sherry Fulton

5/6L Jess Munday

5/6E Kirriley Mitchell

SCHOOL SWIMMING AND WATER SAFETY PROGRAM

Reminder that all swimming notes need to be returned to school ASAP. If you need a new note, please pick one up at the office. Could all year 2 students please wear swimmers underneath their uniform so they are ready for a 9.15am start. Don't forget your **towel** and your \$3 (unless you have a pool pass). You can also pay the \$30 upfront for the 2 weeks.

Thank you for your support!

Mrs Darmanin



Eden Public School would like to give a huge thank you to ANWE (Allied Natural Wood Exports) for donating wood chips to go underneath the school playground equipment.







LIBRARY NEWS

A big thank you to everyone who supported the book fair, it was very beneficial for the library and our school.

Thank you again to Allisha Jess, Julie and Rachel for book covering.

Jenny Cocks



Eden Public School Girls softball team

Congratulations to our girl's softball team. Although they were defeated all the girls played extremely well. A big thank you for everyone's support especially Cass Chatfield, our umpire, Trish Owen, 1st base ref. and Estelle Mitchell for your assistance.

Thank you also to all parents and cheer sqaud. Well done Sturt, it was a great game.

Mrs Edwards



This Weeks PBL Winners!



Respect
Resilience
Responsibility











COMMUNITY NEWS



WALK AGAINST VIOLENCE EVERYONE!! Thursday 8th December Community Event

- 60 crosses will be carried to signify women and children who have lost their lives to domestic and family violence this year.
- The crosses will be planted at the gardens followed by a minute's noise because we will not remain silent about domestic violence.

Please join us and SAY NO TO VIOLENCE IN OUR COMMUNITY meet at Kisses Lagoon at 11.15 for 11.30 to join the walk to Littleton Gardens

The concept of "non-violence" and "peaceful communities" will be demonstrated by floating lanterns in remembrance of victims of domestic violence. The event will be held as part of 16 days of activism to stop violence, which encompasses *White Ribbon Day* and *World Peace Day*.

This is an initiative of The Bega Valley Domestic and Sexual Violence Committee. For more information, please contact Gabrielle Powell 6492 1367.





